
 
 
 

 
 

Lisa Schubel is a dedicated Heritage Conservancy 
volunteer who has done tremendous work for the 
Conservancy over the years.  She first started 
volunteering with the Conservancy 12 years ago, when 
she joined the Business Membership Committee. She is 
now co-chair of that committee. Four years ago, she 
became involved with the Farm to Table event and has 
served as chair and co-chair of that committee for the 
past three years. Under her leadership, the event has 
grown substantially with each successive year. This past 
July, our 6th Annual Farm to Table event was the most 
successful one yet. The event raised $40,000 for 

Heritage Conservancy, which will go to protect local natural and historic 
treasures, including the Lindsay Farm Preserve where the Farm to Table event is 
held.  
 
Despite her many accomplishments, Lisa is modest. But her fine work is noted 
by many at the Conservancy: "Lisa has been a driving force on both our 
Business Membership Committee and Farm to Table Committee," says Heritage 
Conservancy staff member Katie Paone. "Through both the Business 
Membership Committee and Farm to Table Committee, Lisa connects local 
businesses to Heritage Conservancy and is a strong advocate in spreading the 
Conservancy's message to preserve and protect our natural and historic 
heritage." 
 
Outside of her volunteer work, Lisa has many interests.  "My family is the most 
important thing in my life," she writes. "I also enjoy my career as an Estates and 
Trust attorney - it's rewarding to help my clients."  Some of her favorite things 
in life are spending time at the beach, sports, and good food. When asked for  
 



 
 
 
details, she adds, "I like all sports, but football is probably my favorite. The 
Philadelphia Eagles are my favorite team." Lisa is also an avid reader. 
 
Lisa truly believes in the mission of Heritage Conservancy, and it shows in the 
work she has done for our organization. When asked about what she enjoys 
most about volunteering for the Conservancy, she writes, "I have met so many 
wonderful people who share my passion for open space and preservation." This 
is a common refrain among Heritage Conservancy volunteers, and one of which 
we should be proud. We should also be proud to have Lisa as part of our 
volunteer community. Her work has been invaluable to the Conservancy, and 
we are fortunate to have such a dedicated volunteer!   
 

Social Media Roundup  
Connect with Heritage Conservancy online!  Social media is an excellent means to 
continue the conversation about the important work we do here and to share it with 
the larger community. The Conservancy is on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter. 
Liking our Facebook page is also an easy way to stay on top of day-to-day events at 
Heritage Conservancy.  Please feel free to comment on things posted there - we'd 
love to hear your thoughts.  And if you have a story or photos to share about a 
Heritage Conservancy event, your volunteer work with the Conservancy, or even just 
something relevant to our natural and historic heritage here in Bucks and 
Montgomery Counties, please feel free to post them to our Facebook page to share 
them with the Conservancy community. Follow us on Instagram and use 
#heritageconservancy or @heritageconservancy when you post pictures that illustrate 
our area's natural or historic heritage, and we might feature your photo in an issue of 
Heritage Happenings, our e-newsletter!  You can follow us on Twitter, too. You can 
click on the icons below to get to our accounts. We hope to see you online! 
 

      
 

 

 
Volunteer Opportunities on next page!  
 

https://www.facebook.com/heritageconservancy
http://instagram.com/heritageconservancy
https://twitter.com/HConservancy

